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Buzzbee’s news about Primary 2


What are we learning this term? 
Maths: 
This term we will be learning about numbers to 100 and place value. Our mental maths focus will be on subtraction. We will also learn about money, calendars and information handling. 

Literacy: 
Spelling - Each week the children will continue to learn a new sound and a set of common words.   The children will work on reading and spelling words with the new sound/common words throughout the week.

Writing – This term the children will be focusing on improving their sentence structure, adding adjectives and connectives.   In grammar, we will be looking at alphabetical order, dictionary skills, plurals, pronouns and verbs.

Reading – The children will be focusing on developing their fluency in reading and comprehension skills.  They will have the opportunity to read a range of texts and will be taught to answer in written sentences.   
 
Inter-disciplinary learning topic: This term we will be exploring our Scottish topic. We will be learning about Scottish landmarks and famous people. 
We will also be taking part in the Primary 1 School show ‘Secret Angels’ and Christmas Enterprise.





















Other:  
P.E. will continue to be on Tuesday and Friday for P2M and Monday and Thursday for P2S.  The children will be learning about gymnastics and social dancing.  Please ensure your child has a gym kit on these days. 
Things to remember:
Home Learning – Home learning will continue as in Term 1. It will be sent on a Friday and should be handed in on a Wednesday.  Please note that blending books can be kept at home to use each week. 
Uniform
Please put your child’s name on all clothing especially jumpers and cardigans. 
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At Glenburn Primary School we strive
to be the best that we can be




